
 

 

 
Friends of Naburn CE Primary School 

(Parent Teacher Association Naburn CE Primary School) 
Naburn CE Primary School 

Naburn 
YORK 

YO19 4PP 
 

 

  

                                                                                  
20 October 2014 

Friends of Naburn School (formerly Naburn School PTA) 
Dear All, 
 
Thank you to those of you who attended the AGM on Wednesday 8 October and to those of you who 
nominated yourselves for a position within the Friends of Naburn School Committee. 
 
Unfortunately due to a lack of overall response the Committee cannot continue in its current format.  
 
It was agreed that from hereon, there would be periodic meetings, to which everyone is invited to organise and 
arrange forthcoming events. Hopefully there will be enough attendance at these meetings to ensure that the 
School and our children can continue to benefit from the fundraising activities which take place. If people do not 
attend the meetings activities will not take place and the School will not receive funds. 
 
The next meeting will take place on Wednesday 12th November at 6:30pm. 
 
At the meeting we will discuss forthcoming Christmas activities, including the Christmas Party, Naburn Village 
Christmas Fayre, Carols Around the Tree and Christmas Carol Singing at Asda. If there is not enough attendance 
at the meeting these activities will not take place which will mean that Friends of Naburn School will not be able 
to donate funds for the Christmas Party or the annual Christmas School Trip (which has in the past been to the 
cinema or pantomime).  Please remember, the more people who attend the less onerous organising and 
arranging these activities become!! We need YOUR help! If you cannot attend the meeting but would like to get 
involved with organising and helping out with any one of the above events please let Nicola Stephenson-Barr 
know. 
 
We are still looking for Class Reps to help disseminate information and get people involved. Thanks again to 
those who have so far nominated themselves to help. We will also be asking year groups to organise simple 
fundraisers like Movie Nights (which are really easy to arrange) so please put your name (along with your 
contact telephone number & year group) in the PTA box (just in the Infants entrance) or let Nicola know. 
 
Please remember that the funds raised by all of the activities benefit ALL of our children. Without these 
fundraising activities our children will not have subsidised school trips, presents at Christmas parties, equipment 
such as iPads and listening devices, educational games and resources and PE equipment amongst many other 
things. 
 

Reception Class Representative Fleur Targett 

Year 1 Class Representative  

Year 2 Class Representative Sarah Eden 

Year 3 Class Representative  

Year 4 Class Representative  

Year 5 Class Representative  

Year 6 Class Representative Sarah Porter 

Treasurer Hazel Marjoram 

Publicity & Marketing  Alison Rothwell 

 
We look forward to seeing you on the 12

th
 November at 6:30pm! 

Yours sincerely,  
Friends of Naburn CE Primary School 


